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ASTORIA, N.Y. – Senate Deputy Leader Michael Gianaris issued the following
statement on the reopening of the Astoria Boulevard Station on the N/W Line.

“I am pleased the Astoria Boulevard station has finally re-opened. It provides an
important service to thousands of western Queens commuters each day. I look
forward to the long awaited elevators being completed in the coming months.”


